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Hello, 

This is a content removal request regarding publication on the website https://ednakarnaval.com/, 
which is stored within your servers. 

I am addressing you on behalf of the Cybercrime Department in the Israeli State Attorney's Office. 
Within the duties of the department, we deal with illegal content published online, on websites, on 
social media, etc. 

It has got to our attention that the website mentioned above published an article containing content 
that violates the Israeli law. The article reveals the name of a suspect, which accused by his 
daughter of committing indecent acts and rape her in her childhood. A judicial gag order (attached) 
has been issued, restricting publication of the sociology expert names, addresses or any other 
information that may lead to the identification of the victim. The publication below reveals the 
suspect and the victim's name, thus, violates the judicial gag order. 

Moreover, we believe this article violates StackPath's terms of use as we understand it, regarding 
the use of your servers in order to publish harmful or illegal content: 

Article 1. Policy – 

"Do not use StackPath in any jurisdiction for unlawful, obscene, offensive or fraudulent content or 
activity, such as advocating or causing harm…or violating third party rights." 

On top of that: 

"Do not use StackPath Services to…distribute harmful or destructive programs or content…engage in any 
other abusive or illegal activities 

Hereby we would like to mention an article which indicate the violations mentioned above: 

https://ednakarnaval.com/%d7%a2%d7%95%d7%a1-%d7%a8%d7%95%d7%a2%d7%99-%d7%98%d7%9c-%d7%
a0%d7%a2%d7%a6%d7%a8-%d7%a2%d7%9c-%d7%90%d7%95%d7%a0%d7%a1-%d7%91%d7%99%d7%aa%d7%95-%
d7%94%d7%a2%d7%95%d7%a1-%d7%a8%d7%90%d7%a9/ 

With all of this being said, we believe the activity in the website mentioned above violates your 
terms of service (in our opinion) as well as the Israeli law. Therefore, it will be much appreciated 
if you will review the article mentioned above and take action in the matter. 

Best regards, 

The Cybercrime Department in the State Attorney's Office 

Phone No. +972-73-3924455 Fax No. +972-2-6468009 

Email: cyber-unit@justice.gov.il 

__________________________ 

The State Attorney's Office 
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